Dear,

Our state, county, and Long Beach community are seeing a sharp increase in Covid-19 cases. Medical
professionals are saying that the next two months are likely to be the worst of the pandemic and may
result in stricter stay-at-home orders being implemented. Due to these projections and other unknown
factors, we are asking that those students who are scheduled to live with us in spring but are spending
winter break at home move out of their rooms completely.

This request, while inconvenient, is necessary in order to maintain the safety of our campus community
and allow our staff to perform a thorough cleaning of the campus dorms.

If students are traveling from a great distance and are unable to move large items, we encourage you to
ship items home or consider renting a storage unit locally. Housing and Residential Life will not be able
to store personal items for our student residents.

Public health guidance may change our policies on hosting student residents on campus in the spring.
Because of the rapidly changing public health guidance, our office may assign you to a different room
than the dorm room you had in the fall in order to maximize physical distancing and provide a higher
level of safety for our students and staff.

These policies do not affect students who call the campus their primary residence. They can remain in
campus housing and are not asked to vacate their dorm during winter break. Those students we know

are in this situation will receive another email from our office.

Students who would like to remain on campus for winter break housing must applying by Dec. 16. You
received an email about signing up for winter break housing on Dec. 2.

Please follow the procedures outlined by your RA and hall staff members. More instructions will follow.
We thank you for your flexibility and understanding during these unprecedented times.

Housing and Residential Life
California State University Long Beach

This is an automated message, if you have questions email or call the housing office at 562.985.4187



